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Office national
de V'énergie

National Energy
Board

File 3400-P097-1 -
30 November 2001 : e

Mr. Alan Hollingworth

Gowling Lafleur Henderson LLP
Suite 1400, 700 - 2™ Street S.W.
Calgary, AB

T2P 4V5

Facsimile (403) 283-9193

Dear Mr. Hollingworth:

Paramount Transmission Ltd. (PTL)
Cameron Hills Pipeline and Fuel Gas Pipeline
Application Pursvant to Section 58 of the National Energy Board Act (the Act)

By letter dated 28 November 2001, PTL has requested confidentiality pursuant to s. 16.1 of the Act with
respect to the filing of its Traditional Knowledge (TK) Study, as summary of which was enclosed with
the letter. The National Energy Board (the Board) has decided to grant PTL’s request puysuant to s. 16.1
(b)(ii) of the Act and will keep the TK Study, upon receipt, in a confidential file.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Mona Butler, Regulatory Officer, at (403) 299-3928
or Mr. Guy Delisle, Legal Counsel, at (403) 209-3937.

Yours truly,

@w/ﬁéf.//,g

Michel L. Mantha
Secretary

cc: Attached Distribution List
Mr. Tom Hong, Paramount Transmission Ltd. (Fax 403-266-6032)
Mr. Joe Acom, Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Fax 867-920-4761)
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